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In 2014, the U.S. Supreme Court released Alice Corp. v. CLS Bank 
International, 573 U.S. 208 (2014), which addressed the standard for 
applying Section 101 of the Patent Act, 35 U.S.C.A. §101. Since that time, 
an avalanche of cases surrounding patent eligibility have bombarded the 
courts. In recent months, the Supreme Court has been asked by parties in 
numerous cases to clarify the bounds of Section 101.

Scott Karren is a patent partner at the firm's Salt Lake City office. He 
provides intellectual property counsel to large technology companies, with 
a focus on developing and managing strategic patent portfolios, and 
preparing and prosecuting applications. He manages a number of 
international patent portfolios in the electrical- and computer-related arts; 
prepares opinions; counsels clients on issues of patent infringement, 
validity and product design; and advises on strategic patent acquisitions 
and prelitigation strategies.

Nathan Mutter is a patent attorney at the firm's Boulder, Colorado office. 
He has experience prosecuting patent applications for companies 
developing sophisticated technologies across the medical device and 
wireless communications industries. He uses his engineering background 
to understand his client's products, business goals, industry and 
competitive landscape.

Please click here to read the full article: Q&A: Scott Karren, Nathan Mutter 
on the Supreme Court and patent-eligibility standards.

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 
Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
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questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.


